
IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE AVAILABILITY OF APPLICATIONS FOR THE

 THE NORTH DAKOTA LONG
TERM CARE ASSOCIATION

$1,000 SCHOLARSHIPS WILL BE AWARDED TO SEVERAL QUALIFIED
STUDENTS INTERESTED IN CAREERS IN LONG TERM CARE

NURSING.



Currently employed in a NDLTCA member facility and recommended by that facility

ALLAN B. ENGEN NURSE SCHOLARSHIP

Acceptance to an accredited RN or LPN program

If elected to receive scholarship, proof of completion of Fall Semester must be
provided prior to scholarship distribution

Two references on the required forms
All recommendations must be submitted on the standard recommendation form utilized or the applicant will be
disqualified. One recommendation must be completed by the Director of Nursing or Administrator of the
employing facility. 

Completed application and supporting documentation must be received in one
package by the North Dakota Long Term Care Association office no later than
1:00pm CDT on August 31, 2023.  

WINNERS WILL BE ANNOUNCED IN
THE FALL OF 2023.

To obtain an application contact your
long term care facility

Administrator or Director of Nursing or
log onto our

website at www.ndltca.org. 
Click on “Education/Scholarships”.



Questions?

Call 701-222-0660

The scholarship program is offered in memory of Allan B. Engen. 
Mr. Engen was Executive Director of the North Dakota Long Term

Care Association from 1979 to 1989.



CRITERIA FOR APPLICANTS INCLUDE:


